
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

8th April 2019 

Dear Residents, 

 
 

We could have held the Street Braai last Saturday after all!  But 
rather be safe than sorry. Please BOOK AGAIN even if you 

booked previously. 

 
Date: Saturday 13th April 2019 
Time: 4.30 pm 
RSVP: Reception on ext. 200 (for seating and furniture needs) by 

April 10th  
Place: Outside Main Entrance of the Lifestyle Centre 

 
We'll be following the usual “bring your own” format. 

 
 
Chris Edwards 
ResCom Communications 
084 582 9129 
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Street Braai - Let's Try Again 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


